
INSURANCE COMMISSION OF THE BAHAMAS 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

 

 

No. 6a of 2011                                                         23rd August, 2011 
 
 
The Insurance Commission of The Bahamas wishes to advise the general public 
that due to the impending hurricane forecast, the office will close on Wednesday, 
24th August, 2011, at 12 NOON.   
 
 
Normal office hours of the Commission will resume on Friday, 26th August, 2011, at 
9:00 a.m., weather permitting. 
 
 
Any questions in this regard may be directed to the Superintendent of Insurance, at 
telephone numbers 397-4183, 328-1068 or Fax:  328-1070, 3rd Floor, Charlotte 
House, Charlotte & Shirley Streets, Nassau, Bahamas. 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Signed 

LENNOX McCARTNEY 
Superintendent of Insurance 

 
 

 

 

 

 


